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Beijing, June 5, 2015.
Letter of Commitment from CBCGDF’s Chairman

H.W. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

On behalf of the China Biodiversity Conservation and Green Development Foundation
(CBCGDF), we are pleased to commit that we will support the ten principles of the UN
Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption.

CBCGDF pledges to participate in various United Nations Global Compact activities that
help accomplish the broader development goals of the United Nations. We believe that
the communication between members of the Global Compact is a step further to the
Millennium Development Goals.

We understand that the submission of Communication on Engagement (COE) every
two years is mandatory for all members of the Global Compact. CBCGDF will be
responsible for the UN’s stakeholders and the public as the COE describes our efforts
to support the implementation of the ten principles. We also support public
accountability and transparency.

Sincerely yours,

|

Mr. Deping-.HwQJ
Chairman, China Biodiversity Conservation and Green Development Foundation




